
MARMION AVENUE DUPLICATION PROJECT 

 

Update - 10 May 2019 

The City’s contractor RJ Vincent has now been on site for 1 month and started works on 

sections 2 & 3 of the duplication of Marmion Avenue. Traffic management has been installed 

along Marmion Avenue from Camborne Parkway to Yanchep Beach Road. 

The contractor will be concentrating on the clearing, earthworks and drainage to the Eastern 

verge of Marmion Avenue which will become the new South bound dual lane carriageway. 

Once the new carriageway is completed, the contractor will divert the two way traffic to the 

new carriageway while doing modifications to the existing intersections on the West of 

Marmion Avenue. The contractor will always maintain two lanes operational at all times. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Section 1 – Duplication Completed / Alkimos Vista 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Section 2 – Clearing and Earthworks started / Amberton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Section 3 - Visual Message Sign at Butler 

 


